Town of Kendall
15548 County Road O
Darlington, WI 53530
2019 Proposed Budget Hearing Meeting

November 12, 2018

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Mark Rehmstedt at 7:00 pm
Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

A roll call was taken and board members present are: Mark Rehmstedt, Joe Flogel and
Wayne Byrnes.

Meeting agenda and proposed budget was posted at Town Dumpsite, Town Hall, and
Corner of Burr Oak and Oak Park Rd. A meeting notice was printed in the Republican
Journal for the past two weeks.

The first topic up for discussion is the proposed 2019 budget.

The levy for the 2017 for Town of Kendall was $185,436.67, which was a decrease from
the previous year. The proposed 2019 levy is $198,362 is a 6.5% increase, which
includes $65,585.85 debt service for the mower, Highway Loan and Belmont Fire Truck.

An elector in attendance felt the budget did not properly include outstanding debts. The
specific item in question was part of the cost for the grader. There had been a special
meeting five days before the budget hearing to move $22,000 from the town check book
to the Public Works account to cover the cost of the purchase. When the proposed
budget was posted, a decision had not been made on what to do regarding the Town’s
grader. There was some discussion over the budget presentation.

After a short discussion, Joe Flogel moved to adjourn the meeting. Wayne Byrnes
seconded the motion. All Ayes. Meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm.
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